
West Bretton Parish Council Working in partnership to reduce crime. 
 
 

 West Bretton 

Crime Type 
November 

2024 
December 

 2024 
December 

2023 

Burglary Residential   1 

Burglary Community    

Theft from Vehicle    

Theft of Vehicle                                       

Damage    

Other Crime                           

HGV Crime    

    

ASB Report Type 
November 

2024 
December 

 2024 
December 

 2023 

Suspicious 
Circumstances 

 1  

Nuisance   1 

Public Order    

Road Collision 1 3 2 

 

Good Evening, 
 
1x RTC – Driver suffered with stroke at services – hit lamp post 
1x RTC – Deer hit – Huddersfield Road 
1x RTC – Single driver hit a tree – blew Zero. No obstruction. 
1x Suspicious – Bad driving through the village – Area searched but not found. 
 
PC342 Firth Reports 
On Sunday 22nd December, I attended to Bretton for safe scheme overtime. I attended to: 
Top Lane - Spoke with a couple of drivers and obtained their number plates for future 
awareness. 
Jebb Lane and surrounding areas - Fly tipping patrols completed - no issues throughout 
Mini car park at the national entrance part - throughout - no vehicles or peoples seen in this 
area 
Sculpture park entrances old and new - checked throughout but nothing of note to report 
Side streets in the village - these were all checked a couple of times, but no issues 
I checked some vehicles in the village also - I spoke to a couple of drivers relating to poor 
driving and vehicle faults. 
 
 
PC342 Firth Reports 
 
On Wednesday 11st December, between 11pm and midnight, I attend to West Bretton for 
safe scheme overtime.  



West Bretton Parish Council Working in partnership to reduce crime. 

 
I completed patrols around Bretton with the aim of theft offence and fly tipping deterrents. 
There was suspicious calls earlier in the evening in Crigglestone, therefore patrols completed 
with descriptions of vehicles and suspects who were not far from Bretton. On patrolling the 
area, I parked up in different locations and completed vehicle checks - there were none of 
concern, I did speak with one driver relating to a bulb out but that was a quick check and the 
driver was of good attitude.  
 
I attended to the top car park area (just after the national limit) there were no vehicles here 
throughout the evening. I attended to Top Lane and captured number plates of vehicles 
parked there for future reference. Almost half of those present left shortly after I arrived. No 
activity was seen. 
 
Throughout the evening, there were No calls for service.  
 
 


